

CENTRAL UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

4605 North Polk Avenue · Fresno, CA 93722 Phone: (559) 274-4700 · Fax: (559) 271-8200 BOARD OF TRUSTIEES
Richard Mkins
Phillip Gercant of
Rubén Coronado
Terry Cox
Rama Dawar
Cesar Granda
Richard A. Solis

SUPERINTENDENT Mark G. Sutton

February 20, 2018

SunMaid Growers of California 13525 S. Bethel Avenue Kingsburg, CA 93631

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

On behalf of the Central Unified School District Board of Trustees and Administration, I would like to thank SunMaid Growers of California for the donation of \$500.00 to Central High School for Choir.

Your gift will help support the students at Central High School.

Your support of Central Unified and its programs is very much appreciated.

Kelly Porterfield
Assistant Superintendent

Chief Business Officer

cc: Board of Trustees



CENTRAL UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

4605 North Polk Avenue · Fresno, CA 93722 Phone: (559) 274-4700 · Fax: (559) 271-8200 BOARD OF TRUSTEES Richard Atkins Phillip Cervantes Rubén Coronado Terry Cox. Rama Dawar Cesar Granda Richard A. Solis

SUPERINTENDENT Mark G. Sutton

February 20, 2018

Stanley Orthodontics 7585 N. Colonial Ave., Ste 107 Fresno, CA 93711

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

On behalf of the Central Unified School District Board of Trustees and Administration, I would like to thank Stanely Orthodontics for the donation of \$100.00 to Herndon-Barstow Elementary School for PE Room.

Your gift will help support the students at Herndon-Barstow Elementary School.

Your support of Central Unified and its programs is very much appreciated.

Sincerely.

Kelly Porterfield Assistant Superintendent Chief Business Officer

Board of Trustees cc:



CENTRAL UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

4605 North Polk Avenue · Fresno, CA 93722 Phone: (559) 274-4700 · Fax: (559) 271-8200 BOARD OF TRUSTIES

Richard Arkins
Phillip Cervantes
Rubén Goronado
Torry Cox
Rama Dawar
Cesar Granda
Richard A, Solis

SUPERINTENDENT Mark G. Sutton

February 20, 2018

Larson Brothers Photography 5665 E. Westover Ave., Ste 101 Fresno, CA 93727

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

On behalf of the Central Unified School District Board of Trustees and Administration, I would like to thank Larson Brothers Photography for the donation of \$495.11 to Rio Vista Middle School for Students.

Your gift will help support the students at Rio Vista Middle School.

Your support of Central Unified and its programs is very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

Kelly Porterfield Assistant Superintendent Chief Business Officer

cc: Board of Trustees